Cristine Fargo

From: Cristine Fargo
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 9:45 PM
To: '‘Anthony Jarecke '; 'Bill Newcomb '; Brett Cohen; 'Bruce Hey (bbh12364@aol.com)’;

‘Christine Bradley '; 'Dale Pfriem (dpfriem@icslabs.com)’; 'Dan Hodge '; '‘Dan Torgersen
(dtorgersen@walman.com)'; 'Daryl Neely'; 'David Hilber'; 'David Sliney '; Derek Baker ; Dick
Whitney; 'Gregory Good (good.3@osu.edu)’; 'J. P. Sankpill '; 'Jack Halliburton'; 'Jack
Hirschmann (jhirschmann@oberoncompany.com)’; Jack Laptad; 'James Elledge'; Jeff
Endres; Joann Kline ; 'John Young'; Julie Tremblay; 'Ken Wood (ken@woodcolorado.com)’;
‘Larry Jackson'; 'Margaret Read'; 'Mark Ferin'; Michael Kertis; 'Mike Schaus (impact500
@aol.com)’; 'Mili Mavely (mmavely@aiha.org)'; 'Nancy Yamasaki
(nyamasaki@youngeroptics.com)’; 'Neil Hodur (nhodur@eyecare.ico.edu)’; 'Paul Vinger
(vinger@comcast.net)'; 'Phil Johnson'; 'PMumford@ SperianProtection.com’; 'Richard Harley
(SAFETYASS@aol.com)’; Rick Tinson; Tom Siwek

Subject: IMPORTANT: Clarification re markings sequence in ANSI/ISEA Z87.1-2010

Dear Z87 Committee Member:

The Secretariat received an inquiry related to the markings required in ANSI/ISEA Z87.1-2010. Specifically, it was
questioned whether the markings must be both sequential AND consecutive (meaning that the entire string of
applicable markings must appear without break). The Secretariat, with confirmation by the Chairman and Vice Chair,
would like to clarify the issue and provides the following information for your files:

Given the absence of language in the standard that allows the requisite markings to be separated, the intent is for ALL
markings to appear consecutively (and sequentially as noted by the examples in Table 4b) without break. This allows the
users to follow along with Table 4b, and to eliminate the possibility of confusing the markings pertinent to Z87.1 with
other standard markings, identifiers and such. There was lengthy discussion of the markings requirements during the
development process, and members articulated the need to define the sequence of the markings (such discussion is
reflected in the Committee meeting minutes of September 2007 and September 2008). Though not explicitly stated, it is
implied that the intent was for the markings to be sequential AND consecutive.

Reconsideration of this intention and any changes to language in the standard and/or markings table, as appropriate,
should be addressed during the current revision process.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Cristine Z. Fargo

Director, Member and Technical Services
ISEA

Office: 703-525-1695

Mobile: 301-742-8138
cfargo@safetyequipment.org




